
Articles 22 – 30 

To prepare for these human rights, we met with the students several times. We divided the students 
into pairs and gave each duo a human right. The students had 30 minutes to look up different things 
about their human right. Then we discussed the students’ notes with the whole class. After this 
lesson, the students had to think about their human right at home to form an opinion about it. 
During the next lesson, the students shared their opinions. We paid attention to each student’s 
opinion in order to give all of them a chance to share. We also allowed the students to discuss each 
opinion, but we made sure that it was a safe space in which everyone would respect each other.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  



We also watched the movie ‘Entre les Murs’. Before watching the movie, each student received a 
piece of paper with the questions that they had to answer during the movie. We discussed these 
questions before the movie. During the movie, we paid attention to important moments and 
sometimes paused it to discuss what was happening and what the students thought of it. We made 
sure the students remembered to answer the questions and paid attention by asking difficult 
questions so they had to form an opinion and were able to discuss what they thought. After the 
movie ended, we discussed the students’ answers to the questions and had them work out their 
answers in Word on the computer. 

  

 


